
 

 

 

 

 

March 28, 2011 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Doyon Foundation Moving to New Location 
Office Closed March 29 – 31, Reopening on April 1 
 
The Doyon Foundation is moving from its current location at 714 4th Ave., Suite 
302B in Fairbanks to a new office at the Doyon Industrial Facility. The Foundation’s 
new address will be 601 Bidwell, Suite 101, Fairbanks, Alaska 99701. 
 
The Foundation will be closed March 29 – 31 for the move, and will reopen on 
Friday, April 1 in its new location. 
 
At this point, it is expected that the Foundation’s contact information, including 
phone, fax and e-mail, will remain the same. 
 
Doyon Foundation was established in 1989 by Doyon, Limited, the Fairbanks-based 
regional Native corporation for Interior Alaska. The Foundation’s mission is to 
provide educational, career and cultural opportunities to enhance the identity and 
quality of life for Doyon shareholders.  
 
For more information and the latest updates, visit www.doyonfoundation.com, 
www.doyonfoundationblog.com or www.facebook.com/doyonfoundation, or 
contact 907.459.2048 or foundation@doyon.com.  
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